
THE GREAT JARVIS
SPELLING BEE

The spelling bee is open to any student in
Grades 6-8 living in the Jarvis area.
Applications are available March 1-31, 2025
at Jarvis Public School, Jarvis Christian
School, St. Mary’s, Walpole North and the
Jarvis Public Library

TUESDAY MAY 6, 2025
7PM

JARVIS COMMUNITY
CHURCH AUDITORIUM
19 Church St. Jarvis,
Ontario

289-674-0400 EXT. 5

CONTACT THE JARVIS
PUBLIC LIBRARY FOR MORE

INFORMATION

Cash prizes of $100
for 1st place, $75 for
2nd place and $50 for
3rd place!

SPONSORED BY THE FRIENDS OF THE JARVIS LIBRARY

A MAXIMUM OF 25 PARTICIPANTS WILL BE ACCEPTED  


